
Aves Theatre Booster Board meeting 8/9/16 

Attendance: Sherri Weiss, Michelle Levine, John Whapham, Shelia Kidd, Melissa Weiss, Kelly 

Brown & Steve McDonough. 

Sherri Weiss started the meeting at 7:03 P.M at Panera 

Welcome: Sherri Weiss 

 Mr. Birkhead lost his father. Discussed the Aves Theatre Boosters making a donation in Ollie 

& Laura’s name to hospice.  

Membership Form Update:  Steve McDonough 

 Steve needs hard copies of the membership forms printed for the 8/30/16 meeting.  

Advertising: Sherri Weiss 

 Sherri will continue to look for advertisers for the program. Asked John Whapham to send 

the summer list of advertisers to her.  

Budget/ Treasurer: Steve McDonough 

 Steve passed out a copy of the budget. Discussed trying to do a better job at promoting the 

Kroger rewards program.   

 Pit cover was paid for!  

 Website was updated thanks to Steve. Still needs to update news/events, trip, and 

productions, and will get information from John Whapham. 

 Website is up and running for members to purchase membership bundles, and other fees. 

Concessions: Shelia Kidd 

 Shelia will count at the beginning of the year how much water and soda we have. She would 

like to see what she needs before we approve a budget for her 

Updates: John Whapham 

 We discussed hiring an outside person to film the school shows instead of the Greene School. 

 We discussed at length the new ticket prices of $10 in advance and $12 at the door. We will 

have festival seating with these prices for all shows except the Spring Musical –Big Fish, 

which will be assigned seats, same pricing. 

 John hopes to have the new pit cover ready & installed for the Fall musical.  

 John is having his League meeting this week and will let us know the outcome. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm. Respectively submitted by Michelle Levine 


